
 
 

September 2018 
Email: mjlandon@mac.com 
 
Dear Praying Friends, 
 
Thank you for upholding us in prayer. It does make a difference. We praise the Lord for several 
Sundays of 13 in attendance at the nursing home service—that is double our usual number. It’s great 
to see the new faces and hear them singing to God’s glory. 
 
Mark continues to have good opportunities to witness to men in our area. One was suicidal and said he 
was really helped. Several of our neighbors have taken Christian literature. Please pray for God to do a 
work in their hearts. Paul has come to church, and Norman brought us some home-baked bread. We 
pray for them to know the true Bread of Life.  
 
Joanne finished up a study with 13 yr old Rebecca on the names of God: Elohim, Jehovah (LORD), El 
Shaddai, and Adonai (Lord). She also taught lessons about Bible trees and birds.  Pray for Rebecca as 
she returned to the public high school in August.  When we did some hymn histories, she was asked 
which one she liked the best. Her answer? “Jesus, Savior Pilot Me.” 
 
Last Thursday at a doctor’s appointment, Mark found out that he has a hernia and needs surgery.  
Presently he is put on a waiting list. Please pray for a quick surgery date and for his healing. We are 
hoping for keyhole surgery, but this will be dependent on the treatment needed. In the meantime, he 
was told to take it easy and refrain from any strenuous activity or lifting. 
 
A single missionary serving in the UK has wanted to do the CELTA course (for ministry and income 
supplement) and has looked into a language school here in Edinburgh. There is an opening for her in 
October, and she will be staying with us for that month. Please pray for her visit with us and her 
adjustment to a new city. 
 
Thanks for all your prayers, concern, support, and vision for missions. God bless you!  
 
 
Gratefully yours for Scotland, 
 
Mark and Joanne Landon 
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